

Audit of the Smyrna Referendum- Machine Audit

On June 12, 2024 at 10:15 a.m., Department of Elections Staff Courtney Rice and Cheryl Heimbach were present to perform the Audit. There were no members of the public present.

During the Certification of the Smyrna Referendum one machine was selected to be audited from the Referendum held on June 6, 2024.

The two election staff members worked as a team to manually recount the ballots to ensure that the number of ballots processed matched the number of activation cards that were present in the secure card containers. Then they manually recounted the number of votes that each selection received to ensure that they matched the machine tape.

The machine was located at Kenton Ruritan Club during the Referendum. The public count of machine number **KC0291** was 158. The total number of votes casted including undervotes equaled 158.

Meeting was adjourned at 10:31 a.m.

Respectfully,

Doris J. Reed-Young

Doris J. Reed-Young Director

GEORGETOWN DE 19947 PHONE: (302) 856-5367 STGP001 v1.1 7/7/2015